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P DEPT. OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION 
DrVISION OF SPILL PREVENTION AND RESPONSE 
Storage Tank Program 
610 University Avenue, Fairbanks, AK 99709-3643 

February 3, 1997 

Mr. William T. EUis 
Duffy’s Roadhouse 
SR Box 370 
Gakona, Alaska 99586 

DearMr. Ellis: 

Re: Closure Duffy’s Roadhouse 
1995 Tank Removals 

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC) has received your 
Consultant’s January 31, 1997 Release Investigation report. Review of the report, indicates 
that soil sample results are less than A D Z  cleanup levels. Stockpile soils also are below 
ADEC cleanup levels as indicated in the Consultant’s November 17, 1995 report. Therefore, 
this meets the requirements for closure and no further action is necessary at this time. 

A formal closure letter will follow within the next two weeks. 

Thank you for your cooperation and best wishes on the sale of your property. 

Should questions arise, contact me at 451-2166 and refer to file number 210.26.005. 

Sincerely, 

Environmental specialist 

cc: Steve Bainbridge 


